
/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ¦ǇŘŀǘŜ bh±9a.9w нлму   

For more information visit mps.health.nsw.gov.au 

Contact our team on 03 5451 1000 or  

email lois.opie@health.nsw.gov.au 

BARHAM 
MULTIPURPOSE SERVICE PROGRAM 

BARHAM MPS PROGRESS FROM THE AIR 

Construction work on the $20 million Barham 

Multipurpose Service (MPS) is on schedule.  

This month will see the installation of the roof 

sheeting and services rough-in.  

It follows the completion of the concrete pours  

as well as the installation of the wall and roof 

framing for the main MPS facility.  

The MPS is due to be operational in early 2020.  

All services have been operational at the Barham 

Hospital during this time and will continue.  

The new facility will include six inpatient beds,              

incorporating palliative care, and two beds in the    

Emergency Department.  

There are also 20 aged care beds being built at 

Murray Haven Homes which is an increase in 

aged care beds in Barham by 10. 
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